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From: J. Stuart - NOAA Federal <j.stuart@noaa.gov>


Sent: Wednesday, May 8, 2019 8:42 AM


To: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal


Subject: Re: Delta section


It is to include the DPM results, which we got in mid March, but I didn't have time to include in the


initial March 28 version, and setting the stage for the modeling Russ Perry is supposed to do for us (if we get


the contract finalized) using transit times and routing modeling for through Delta survival. Maria touched on


how the current Delta section didn't have the analysis we did for CWF for fish behavior in the Delta.


On Wed, May 8, 2019 at 7:11 AM Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal <garwin.yip@noaa.gov> wrote:


Please coordinate with arb first thing when she gets in.


How much are you including/have you written so far? This effort is to address Maria’s comment(s), right?


Sent from my iPhone


On May 8, 2019, at 7:04 AM, J. Stuart - NOAA Federal <j.stuart@noaa.gov> wrote:


Continuing to work on Delta survival sub section. Spoke with Barb yesterday and will be


coordinating with her today on Delta sections


--
Jeffrey S. Stuart, M.S.

Fishery Biologist


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814-4706


Office: 916-930-3607

J.Stuart@noaa.gov


Find us online


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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